
From: Luke Coletti <ljc@groknet.net> 
Date: January 5, 2017 at 3:26:04 PM PST 
To: Dave Stoldt <dstoldt@mpwmd.net> 
Cc: Stephanie Locke <s.locke@mpwmd.net>, David Laredo <dave@laredolaw.net>, 
"bkampe@cityofpacificgrove.org" <bkampe@cityofpacificgrove.org>, 
"Richard.Svindland@amwater.com" <Richard.Svindland@amwater.com>, "Eric Sabolsice" 
<Eric.Sabolsice@amwater.com>, "robert.maclean@amwater.com" 
<robert.maclean@amwater.com>, Barbara Meister <BMeister@mbayaq.org>, "John Narigi" 
<jnarigi@montereyplazahotel.com>, Mike Zimmerman <mzimmerman@canneryrow.com>, 
Ron Meer <rmeer@domainepg.com>, "jficker@calstrat.com" <jficker@calstrat.com>, "Jonas 
Minton (jminton@pcl.org)" <jminton@pcl.org>, "Brian LeNeve (bjleneve@att.net)" 
<bjleneve@att.net>, "LarrySilver@earthlink.net" <LarrySilver@earthlink.net>, "O'Hagan," 
<John.O'Hagan@waterboards.ca.gov>, "Aue," <marianna.aue@waterboards.ca.gov>, 
"Mrowka," <kathy.mrowka@waterboards.ca.gov>, "Les.Grober@waterboards.ca.gov" 
<Les.Grober@waterboards.ca.gov>, David Beech <dbeech@comcast.net> 
Subject: Re: WR 2009-060 Condition 2 Meeting Yesterday. 

 
Dave, 
 
I understand your frustration and strong desire to control the dialog but you are not the arbitrator 
of what "an informed discussion" is or should be. And, for the record, I am fully informed about 
the December 13 Condition 2 meeting and am even more familiar with the District's agenda to 
void Condition 2. As I recall, you spoke for approx 90% of the time at the December 13 meeting. 
I hope you don't feel too threatened when I comment as well. You are also welcome to review 
the several comment letters I have previously submitted regarding this issue (see link below). 
 
 
http://www.swrcb.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/projects/california_american_water_company
/docs/colett_090716.pdf 
 
As I stated in my previous email, I disagree with your proposal and justifications to use "paper 
water" as a proxy for "wet water" demand. Further, in the context of an ongoing cease and desist 
order, your proposal and justifications are truly remarkable. I will oppose your proposal in a 
follow up comment letter and thank you for your email. 
 
Regards, 
 
Luke Coletti 
Pacific Grove 
 


